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 January 14, 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack] Dear Jilliene, 
Please allow me to introduce myself as the Director of Surry Arts and Events.  Essentially, we are a performing arts center on the coast of Maine housed in an iconic barn with a Steinway grand piano, tiered seating, a balcony, excellent acoustics and an intimate atmosphere.  We have had over 100 performances in our last three seasons.  We are basically a music venue offering strong series in classical, jazz and singer-songwriter programs.  However, we have also had a New York Theatre Company come up and perform vignettes of Shakespeare plays, different events featuring puppets, marionettes, and a film series amongst other performances. 
We are actively planning our 2020 season and wanted to inquire about internship possibilities for your students.  While our season generally runs from June to Mid October, we are interested in working with an intern soon in a marketing capacity.
Finally, in addition to the above, the barn, which can seat approximately 100 people, is also offered for events such as weddings, birthday parties, etc. etc.  We are a seasonal venue and would like to offer a unique experience to one or two of your students.  There would be room for creative ideas, perspectives on overall project development and some experimentation.  I look forward to hearing back from you.  
Thank you,
Sincerely,

          Alan 
 
8 Cross Road, Surry, Maine  04684                                surryartsandevents@gmail.com
(207) 667-1308                                                                    http://surryartsandevents.com
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